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Minden History Fair 2017

The Town of Minden will hold its 3 Annual History Fair on Saturday June 3" from 10 — 4 pm.
This year’s event has been moved to the Fort Plain Elementary School and admission is free of
charge to all. The event is a chance for local history enthusiasts to show their collections and
exchange information on the history of Fort Plain, the Town of Minden and greater Montgomery
County.

Those with large collections may reserve table space for exhibition but residents are encouraged
to bring their own interesting “pieces of history” for viewing and discussion. An antique
appraiser will be on hand to offer his opinion on the value of individual items.

This year’s event will also offer some “kid friendly” family fun with 18" century toys & games
and Stewart’s Ice Cream.

For additional information or to set up a table at the fair please call Rob Carter, Town of Minden
Historian at 518-993-1023 or send an email to the mindenhistorian@yahoo.com.






